
       
 

Our theme in September is: Be Respectful/Sois respectueux  

September 20-24 
School hours 8:53am – 2:35pm 
Some key school events this week  

 

Monday, Sept. 20  

     

Tuesday, Sept. 21  Terry Fox Run (students will run outside in small groups at a specific time) 

 

Wednesday, Sept. 22 Meet the Teacher Event 

Cobbs bread- grab a loaf and go (before school)- Door 9 

  

Thursday, Sept. 23  1st Fire Drill 

 

Friday, Sept.24  Individual Photo Day  

 

 

Important events coming up 

Monday, Sept. 27:  Pro-D Day ~ no school in session 

Wednesday, Sept.29: Orange Shirt Day at Macaulay 

Thursday, Sept.30: National Day for Truth and Reconciliation ~ no school in 

session 

  



Terry Fox Run/Course Terry Fox:  

If you would like to donate a toonie for Terry, please send your donation to school. We will be 
collecting donation all next week. Merci  
 

 
 
Meet the Teacher on Wednesday, September 22nd: 

As welcoming parents into the school to visit classrooms and meet the teachers is not possible in 
person this year, on Wednesday, September22nd, all teachers will connect with all their families 
with one of the following 3 options: 
 

1) Your child’s teacher will send a letter introducing himself/herself and the classroom 
OR 

2) Your child’s teacher will send a little video showing the classroom and introducing 
himself/herself  
OR 

3) Your child’s teacher will organize a 15 min zoom meeting with all families together to 
talk about  himself/herself and the classroom 

Stay tuned to receive some information about your child’s teacher and classroom routines! 

Eagle Creek Cobbs Bread-   
We are fortunate to have made a connection, this school year,  with Eagle Creek Cobbs Bread. 
They are donating their day old bread to our school community.  Please come to Door 9 
Wednesday mornings to grab a loaf or two and go. The bread can be frozen to be used in the 
future. Bon appetit! 
 

 
 
Photo Day: Friday, September 24th: 
Photo proofs will be distributed to students a couple of weeks after photo day then you are able 
to order online. Photo retake day is Tuesday, October 26th. 
 

 



 
Drop off and Pick-up Reminders: 

 Students are encouraged to arrive at their drop off time and go to their meeting 
place at 8:53am daily 

 Parents/guardians, please say goodbye to students before they go to their 
meeting place - only staff and students should be near the line ups 

 Plan for a confident good-bye outside without lingering  
 Please offer safe distances to all others outside on our school grounds  
 Limit the number of people that accompany your child  
 Students will enter and leave the school with their teachers and/or EAs at their 

designated door 
 

Late Arrivals: 

 Please try to make sure that your child arrives on time to school for 8:53am as often as 
possible to facilitate the morning routine.  

 Students who arrive late to school must come to the main door and line up while 
maintaining physical distancing, ring the doorbell, and sign in on the sheet located in the 
front foyer before going to class.  

 Thank you for your cooperation :)  
 
Mask Reminder: 

 Mask wearing indoors for all K-12 staff, visitors, parents and students in grades 4 to 12, 

including at their desks and on school buses 

 Mask wearing indoors strongly encouraged for students in Kindergarten to grade 3  

 

 
 
Reminder: Be Ready for Rain: 
Please ensure your child is prepared for rain before school, during the day, and after school. 
Waterproof clothing and umbrella are going to be necessary as we will be outside regardless of 
the weather. 
 
We will also be taking our learning outdoors as much as reasonably possible this year… 
dress for the West Coast! 
 

 


